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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 12:51 PM
To: 'robert_reeves1@msn.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054, 20200055, and 20200056

Good Afternoon, Mr. Reeves. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054, 
20200055, and 20200056, and forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 

From: Robert Reeves <robert_reeves1@msn.com>  
Sent: Sunday, July 5, 2020 7:18 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054, 20200055, and 20200056 

 
Dear Commissioners: 
  
Regarding the upcoming decision before you on July 7th when you consider approval of proposed 
energy efficiency programs for Florida's large power companies, I would request that you approve 
it, or a modified version of it.  
 

Energy efficiency makes a lot of sense at any time, to save residents money and limit any possible 
damage to our environment. As many Floridians and businesses are struggling economically at the 
present time, any current or even future energy savings would be very well received. Many other 
states have already approved similar programs and Florida is already behind them. I would urge 
you not to delay any energy efficiency programs for the utilities. 
 

Thank you for your consideration, 
 

Robert Reeves 
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